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The Director General of Border Roads Organisation Lt. General Rakesh 

Mohan Mittal called on the Governor of Arunachal Pradesh, Lt. Gen (Retd) 

Nirbhay Sharma at Raj Bhawan, Itanagar on 20th January 2015. They 

discussed on issues related to construction of roads under BRO in the State. 

The Governor emphasised on expediting the road projects under the BRO and 

timely and proper implementation in the State. He advised the BRO Director 

General to ensure that quality and integrity are maintained at all cost to uphold 

the prestige of the organisation.  

The Governor asked Lt. General Mittal to encourage his officers and personnel 

to maintain good rapport with State and District administrations for smooth 

implementation of projects. He stressed on greater coordination between the 

Projects, i.e. Vartak, Brahmank, Udayak and Arunank Project and use of 

suitable machineries. 

The Governor said that most of the road projects under BRO have huge 

national stake. The development of the area and security depend lots on their 

projects. He also suggested expediting the work pace during the working 

seasons.  

Shri Shurbir Singh, Secretary to Governor, Major General Uma Shankar Dadu, 

OSD, BRO and Brig. H.K. Pokhariyal, Chief Engineer, Project Arunank were 

also present in the meeting. 
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